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From:                                         Adrian Angel [aangel@aeiconsultants.com]
Sent:                                           Saturday, December 27, 2008 2:55 PM
To:                                               Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject:                                     Project Update - 325 Martin Luther King Jr Way, 
Oakland CA; RO0002930

 
Dear Mr. Wickham,
 
This email is to serve as a status update for additional injection activities for the above-referenced project.  
A contract has been sent to the client for the additional chemical oxidant injections.  My clients have 
indicated to me that they want to go ahead with the injections, but are out of town at the moment.  It is 
expected that these additional injections will take a duration of 5 - 6 days, and will be implemented either 
in late January or sometime February of 2009.  Baseline sampling will occur prior to the injections and 
performance monitoring per the April 7, 2008 Workplan (although performance monitoring will occur as 
needed, probably 2 weeks after each 2 days of injections).   
 
I will keep you posted once the upcoming schedule is set in stone.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this, you can reply to this email or contact me at (408) 559-
7600.  Please note that I will be leaving for vacation on December 29, 2008, but will be back in the office 
January 6, 2009.  Thank you.
 
 
Regards,
 
Adrian Angel
Project Geologist
AEI Consultants
3880 South Bascom Avenue, #112
San Jose, CA
(408) 559-7600
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